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As you may be aware, Adobe announced in July 2017 that they will stop distributing and updating
Flash Player after December 31, 2020 (“EOL Date”).

Adobe made this announcement in collaboration with several of its technology partners — including
Apple, Facebook, Google, Microsoft and Mozilla — which issued complementary announcements
with more technical detail on what the Flash Player EOL will mean for developers, enterprises, and
consumers using their specific OS environments or browsers.

You may find more details here: https://www.adobe.com/products/flashplayer/end-of-life.html

Following this announcement Archibus will be ending the support and sales of all Flash-based
product views by the EOL Date.

What does this mean for your Archibus applications?

e Inv23.1, all out-of-the-box chart, drawing and calendar views, still use Flash-based
components.

e Inv23.2, the majority of chart controls, as well as the drawing control, were replaced with
HTML5 equivalents. Gantt Chart and Calendar views still rely on Flash-based controls.

e Inv24.1, all remaining control types were replaced with HTML5 equivalents and Flash-based
components are no longer used anywhere in the out-of-the-box product.

To ensure Client business continuity we recommend that existing Clients on Archibus v23, or prior,
upgrade to the latest version.
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